
Join us for a fun filled family concert to benefit 
The Children’s Greenhouse at Nassau Community College!

Saturday, April 7th from 11:00am-12:00pm

The one and only Matt the Music Man will be performing 
family friendly tunes that big kids, little kids and kids at heart will enjoy.

The Concert will be held on campus at Nassau Community College 
in the CCB Multipurpose Room.

Tickets $6 each or 4 for $20. Children 1 and under are free

Tickets are available at the door (cash only) or in advance at the Greenhouse 
(cash or checks). Call 516-572-7614 or email childcare@ncc.edu for more information. 

Refreshments will be sold, so leave the snacks at home!

ALL PROCEEDS WILL BENEFIT 
THE CHILDREN’S GREENHOUSE

THANK YOU TO OUR GENEROUS SPONSOR

« «

with Matt the Music Man

The Children’s Greenhouse Presents a 

Children’s Concert


